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Hello Residents, Families and Friends… 

 
 Welcome to the January edition of our newsletter! 

First, we would like to wish everyone a wonderful new year and Hope that everyone 
is ready for what 2021 will bring us. 

  
 

This month we’ve had lots of Arts and Crafts, quizzes & Sing-a-longs! 
We’ve enjoyed some quiet time, some very noisy time, and lots of lovely one to 

ones. 
 

January is national Birdwatching Month and our house eager as ever to take part 
getting the know the wonderous creatures that are visiting our garden. 

 
This month, we’ll be looking forward to lots more lovely one to one time…. Art 

Therapy, Conversation Time, Pamper Days.  
 
 

Please be aware, that I will do my best to stick to the planned Activities, as per the 
Activity Calendars, however, these can change from day to day.  

Many Thanks for your continued support and understanding ~ Vita  

Coronavirus Update… 
 

On Friday the 8th of January staff of residents of Avenue House received the first round of vaccination for 
Covid-19  

 

  



Welcome to the Team… 
 

Please join us in Welcoming our Newest Member to the Avenue House Staff Team and Family  
                                        

                                       

  
 

Aziza (Care Assistant) and Alison (Nurse) has come to join our Care Staff Team. 
 
 
 

Congratulation to employee of the month 
 
 

Congratulations to Izzy for winning employee of the month  
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

January Birthdays 

This month, we celebrate birthdays with: 
 
 
 

John Sabey 
 

Jean Tullet  

 
Please join us in wishing them ALL a VERY 

Happy Birthday… 
 



Here’s what we have been up to in Picture 

form… 

  

 

  



A Thankyou To Our Staff….. 

        
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                  
 
                                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Don’t Forget… 

 
Like us on Facebook and Follow Us for Updates, Information and lots more Fun Times Ahead… 

  
 

Please leave us a Review on Carehome.co.uk and ‘show everyone’ how 
proud and grateful you are of our Hardworking and Dedicate Staff Team… 

 

 
 

https://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/20003020AVEB#submit-review-tab  
 
 
 

 I hope you have enjoyed this Months’ Edition of Avenue House’s Newsletter. 
I can be emailed on activities.avenue@jasminehealthcare.co.uk should you want to send any letters in for 

me to distribute to your loved ones, or to set up a Facetime / Skype Call. 
 

Thank You again for your understanding through all of this very difficult and testing time. 
 

~ Vita  
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